
New PSA Committee
The new PSA Committee was elected at the AGM on 3 October 2023. A big

thank you to the outgoing members. The new committee looks forward to
working together with parents/guardians and in partnership with the school
community for the best possible education and school environment for the
children attending HXETNS. We are now working to develop a calendar of

fundraising and community events for 2023-2024.
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Introducing Committee Members

Annette has Adeline in
Blue Jays and Rosalie

in Starlings.

Danielle has Natalie in
Eagles, Alanna in

Robins and is PSA
Chairperson.

Barry has Teddy in
Blue Jays, Minnie in
Starlings and is PSA

Treasurer. 

Dora has Abigel in
Starlings.

Melissa has Lincoln in
Eagles and is PSA Vice

Chairperson.

Sarah has Max in Blue
Jays, Maia in Robins &

is Communications
Officer.

Barry has Teddy in
Blue Jays, Minnie in
Starlings and is PSA

Treasurer. 

Wendy has Christian
in Blue Jays and Millie

in Blackbirds.

Susan has Oran in
Robins and is PSA

Secretary.



Ellen has Fiadh in JI

HAROLD'S CROSS
EDUCATE TOGETHER NS

PARENT STAFF
COMMITTEE UPDATE

Muireann (Blackbirds
teacher) is one of the
staff members of the

PSA Commitee,

Introducing Committee Members (cont’d)

Tom has Zsofi in
Blackbirds.

Treasa has Dhoodhan
Michael in Buzzards &
Noodhan Gabrielle in

Blackbirds.

Ellen has Fiadh in
Starlings.

 Aoife is Deputy
Principal and one of
the staff members of
the PSA Commitee,

Have an idea or want to get involved? 
Email us at psahxetns@gmail.com 


